‘ COMMUNITY HEAITH TRUST

As announced in the December Panui, we are going ahead with
the Great Colville Re-Fashion Show (and the Great Colville Cake
Competition) on Sunday, 17 April, as the final event of the Colville
Easter Festival. Lots more information to come, so keep an eye
on our website and community Facebook pages.

Kia Ora,

We realise that with a change of date some who bought tickets
for 28 August might not be able to come on 17 April. And
unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions on the size of events we
have had to accept that we must ask for a vaccine pass to
participate or attend. That will affect some who have been very
enthusiastic, and we apologise, and thank you for your
understanding. Please be assured we will make this up to you at a
later date, perhaps by holding that second show, as so many who
missed out on tickets have asked for! We will, of course, offer
refunds for tickets to any who cannot attend. Please phone Emily
on 021 0246 2028, or email colvilletrustmanager@gmail.com.

All proceeds from our fundraising events and activities go to the
construction of the new home of the Health Centre, The Colville
Project’s "Wellbeing and Education Centre’.
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